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D R O P   S P O T  

We had a busy week this week with World 
Kindness Day to kick off the week, then Odd 
Socks Day Wednesday and Children in Need 
today. Jam packed! Alongside all the fun, a lot 
of great learning has happened. 
Reception read the story of the Gingerbread 
Man and created their own story maps to retell 
the story. They have continued to learn about 
Diwali and used clay to make Diya lamps. The 
children also impressed us with their maths skill, 
learning how to use 5 frames. 
This week Y1 have been planning and polishing 
their own version of a page for their class text 
book about vehicles. They have used their 
knowledge about non-fiction books to include a 
header, labelled diagram, captions and textboxs. 
In maths the children have concluded their 
learning about addition and subtraction within 
10 by using a number line, adding 1 and 2, and 
their related facts.  
Year 2 have been continuing their work in 
English on writing diary entries. They have 
learnt about subordinating conjunctions to 
extend sentences which will help the children add 
in lots of details. Next week the class will be 
writing their own diary entry for a house animal. 
They have done lots of research to about our 
house animals so they can really imagine what it 
would be like! In Maths the class have been 
adding and subtracting two- 2-digit numbers and 
can now bridge over tens when needed. 
Nativity rehearsals have started! KS1 - Please 
support your child by regularly practising their 
lines (including listening for their cue). They may 
even be able to show you some of the acting we 
are beginning to include. If you have lost your 
lines, please contact us ASAP. 
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Whole school attendance 
this week: 

 

 
Odd Socks Day 

 

 
Children in Need 

 

 
Balancing in PE 
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WEEK IN PICTURES 

92.4% 
 
 

Target: 96% and above 
 
 

Dojo 
Parents of children in Key Stage 1 – a letter has gone into bookbags about joining 
Class Dojo. Please can you fill these in asap, I will be collecting them on Monday & 

Tuesday from bags. Any questions, drop an email to head@dropmore.school 
 

Homework Questionnaire 
We are reviewing homework at the school, please can you help us by filling in the 

following questionnaire by Monday 20th. The link to the questionnaire is here 
 

CERTIFICATES 

 
Moosa 

For working hard on his counting 
skills 

 

 

 
Zayaan 

For using his phonics when writing 
independently 

 

 

 
 

 

 Bea, for her independent 
writing 

 

 

 Toby, for helping 
everyone do their zip up 
From Miss H 
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